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24th February 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

After February half-term, your child will be starting GCSE content in their science lessons.  

Your child has been given an ‘Essential Knowledge Quiz’ booklet to take home. This booklet contains all the 

essential knowledge they need to learn in science in year 9 and year 10. The science department have written the 

essential knowledge needed for each topic using mark schemes and the AQA specification, to ensure that your 

child is learning exactly what they need to know to be successful at GCSE. Students must keep this booklet and 

use it regularly from now until year 11. Each booklet costs £4.00 to print and we would therefore like to limit the 

number of replacement booklets.  

The greatest challenge with GCSE science is the vast amount of 

content students need to learn. To support your child with this, they 

will be set 10-15 questions to learn each week from the ‘Essential 

Knowledge Quiz’ booklet. On the last lesson of the week, they will 

be tested on these questions in their lesson.  You will be informed 

by the class teacher if your child is unprepared and therefore 

underperforming in the weekly quizzes.  

The ‘Essential Knowledge Quiz’ booklet looks like this and you can 

expect your child to be bringing this home in the next few days.  
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Each topic has a number of essential knowledge 

facts to learn (please see example). Your child 

will be told which topic and questions they need 

to focus on each week.  

We recommend covering the answers, asking 

the questions, and then checking. If the student 

is correct, tick this off and move on. The 

students only need to focus and revisit the 

questions they have got wrong. 

 

Thank you in advance for your support with the 

GCSE start in science. It is very much 

appreciated. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact 

tara.quigley-curror@stockport-academy.org . 

Alternatively, parents evening on Thursday 27th 

February will be an excellent opportunity for 

further discussion.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

Miss T Quigley 

Head of Science (starting from Easter)  
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